In-place traineeships that take place in the University spaces can resume as long as they can take place in full compliance with the general conditions governing the access and use of the various types of spaces, for the various types of users, according to the health regulations in force and the specific University regulations.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As regards instead the internships that take place in Italy with external bodies, to authorize them, according to the regional ordinance n. 566, the University must acquire a declaration with which the host ensures the application, towards the trainee, of the same safety protocols provided for the sector, the activity and the workplace where the training experience is exercised.
Internships abroad in certain countries are also resumed and in the manner indicated in the specific guidelines  (a declaration from the trainee and the host institution is required).
Specializing doctors are instead considered as workers and comply with the decisions communicated by the School Directors: they must always be guaranteed adequate personal safety and hygiene conditions, including the prescribed Personal Protective Equipment.


